Tuesday, January 21st

Lunch: Creamed Turkey on a Biscuit
Alternate: Turkey and Cheese Sub

>

The boys’ basketball teams are home tonight, it is Pack the Place and a Yellow Out. Band students are
reminded to be here tonight for pep band by 6:30 pm.

Developmental Asset of the Week: Family Support Family life provides high levels of love and support.

Gateway After Prom will be having a fundraiser tonight at Pizza Hut from 5-7 pm. GAP will receive
20% of the sales for this time.

There will be a girls’ track meeting today in the new gym at 2:35.

There will be a football meeting for all players in the West Gym today beginning at 2:30.
Sophomore leadership will meet Friday during 5th block.

Mrs. Heyvaert’s 5* hour will report to Mrs. Pepper today.

Swim will report to the Band room 1st hour tomorrow. Please be on time.

Thespians will meet this Thursday night at 7:15; there is no meeting tomorrow night. If you plan to go
to Circa 21, you must tell Mr. Luker by Wednesday noon.

There will be an Envirothon team meeting on Wednesday during 5th period in Ms. Gates' room.
Envirothon is a competition where your knowledge about fishing, wildlife, aquatics, soils, forestry,
and farming are tested. Anyone interested in joining or learning about the team is welcome.

For 70 years the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society has been doing research and helping children and
teens who have various blood cancers. SADA is again collecting money for Pennies For Patients and
will be in the cafeteria in the morning and in the hallway by the office. Our goal is to raise $150 this
year. If you can spare a dollar or two, please give what you can in order to help those who are less
fortunate.



